McClenagan, Laura

From: 12626 @suddenlink.net

Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2022 5:11 PM
To: Planning Clerk

Subject: 3409 Edgewood

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments.

Hello, I'm writing about the variance request for 3409 Edgewood. | would like to ask you to deny this request. This would
have a very negative affect on our neighborhood. | live at 2024 Forest lake dr. | walk and drive by this area everyday.
When the cans are out for garbage pick up | must walk out into the street to get around them. Many times folks get busy
and forget to bring them in for several days. Also the the added cars on the street make this a very unsafe situation.
Please Deny this variance Thank You Leighann Larson



